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6 February 2013

Robb Hirsch

Executive Director and Founder
Climate Change Leadership Institute
911 Stagecoach Road

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Robb:

MIOX Corporation is honored to be selected for the Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI) 2012
Direct Action Award for sustainable business leadership. We pride ourselves on being an institute
dedicated to the advancement of clean technology that enables multiple industries to meet their
disinfection objectives while minimizing the environmental impact inevitably resulting from industrial
operations.

The core of MIOX technology is an electrolytic cell that applies an electric current to a simple saltwater
brine solution to produce a strong, non-toxic disinfectant. Since MIOX chemistry is generated on-site
and on-demand, the electrolytic process completely eliminates the transportation, storage and handling
of hazardous chemicals; replacing this process with delivery of 1/5 the volume of food grade salt.

In 2011, the environmentally friendly characteristics of the MIOX technology caught the eye of one of
the World's largest oil and gas service providers, Schlumberger. For the last two years, MIOX has
been developing a form of water disinfection that minimizes many of the hazards associated with
hydraulic fracturing. MIOX’s non-toxic disinfectant chemistry process treats and purifies drilling
wastewater on-site and provides meaningful benefits including: eliminating the use of hazardous
chemicals; significantly reducing truck traffic and greenhouse emissions; lowering operating costs; and
increasing worker and community safety.

The 2012 Direct Action Award grant will be applied to the research and development of MIOX's new
technology platform for water disinfection in the oil and gas industry. Specifically, the grant will go
toward the construction of a next generation, larger capacity mobile unit for use in the field.

Thank you for recognizing MIOX for developing economical solutions for water disinfection and
treatment solutions in oil and gas extraction. | hope that others can be inspired by our work toward
building more responsible practices around water usage and energy production.

We look forward to notifying you of future successes in our journey to redefine chemical usage in
energy production.

Sincerely,

Craig Beckman
CEO & President
MIOX Corporation

5601 Balloon Fiesta Parkway, Albuquergue, NIM 87113 USA | 505-343-0090 | 888-6846-9420 | Fax: 505-343-0093
info@miox.com | www.miox.com



